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 Hindley Junior and Infant School 

Friday 1st February 2019 

 

Snowy Weather 

The snow certainly presented us with a challenge this week but it was wonderful to 

see so many of our children arriving at school all wrapped up and ready to learn. 

Thank you parents for your commitment. Also, to the staff who braved some           

dangerous driving condi�ons to ensure that the children's learning was not affected 

by the weather! We appreciate the many 'thank you' comments from parents as we 

con�nue to do our best for the community of Hindley.  

 

Wednesday 6th February - 

E-Safety Day. 

Thursday 7th-12th February—

Book Fair available in school. 

Thursday 7th February- Year 

Four Family Assembly.  

11th and 12th February -   

Parents' Evenings  & Book 

Fair.  

12th February - Year Four  

Guitar Concert for families. 

Friday 15th February—Year 

Six Sponsored Walk. 

Parents' Evenings  

 

Just a quick reminder that our Spring Term     

Parents' Evenings will be held on 11th and 12th 

February in the School Hall.                               

 Appointments will be �med and limited to ten 

minutes as before. Please make sure that you 

have returned your slip. I look forward to seeing 

you on the evening.  

World Book Week 1st –8th March 

Our teachers have been working hard to      

organise visitors to provide special               

ac�vi�es during this week. Where              

parents will be   invited into school to share 

some ac�vi�es during this week. We will let 

you know dates and �mes as soon as        

�metables are confirmed.  

On Thursday 7th, children are asked to dress 

as a 'bee' perhaps wearing yellow and black 

on the day.  More details to follow ...  



Elec"on of Parent Governor 
  

I am pleased to inform you of the result from our recent Parent Governor  elec�on. 

The successful candidate is Rebecca Vallender. 

We would like to thank those who put their names forward and we are sorry that 

there were insufficient places for all those interested this �me. Details of the actual 

number of votes cast can be obtained on request from the school office.  

Shakespeare Performance  

 

On Wednesday, children in Key Stage Two 

were treated to an interac�ve                

performance of 'Hamlet'. Everyone was 

enthralled by the amazing drama 

and enjoyed taking on the roles of key 

characters and joining in with sounds 

and  ac�ons. A big 'well done' in         

par�cular to Logan M, Lea D, Freddie N, 

Layton J, Lydia T, Zikra M and Jak M who 

took key parts.             

The behaviour of the  

children was excellent as 

usual.  

Book Fair 

On Wednesday 6th February the Scholas�c Book Fair will be delivered to school.  

The Book Fair has many exci�ng �tles for the children to enjoy and items of           

sta�onery such as pencils, rulers and rubbers.  As the Book Fair coincides with our 

Parents’ Evenings, I am sure many of you will want to give your children a liDle treat!

       Opening Times 

Thursday 7th Feb 3:15-3:45    Friday 8th Feb 8:40-9:00 & 3:15-3:45 

Monday 11th Feb 8:40-9:00 & 3:15-6:00 Tuesday 12th Feb 8:40-9:00 & 3:15-500 

 


